
                 
                      

                               

                                          GURDWARA SAHIB YISHUN  
                                   601, Yishun Ring Road, Singapore 768684. Tel: 67534607            

 

 28th October 2024 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 

Dear Sadh Sangat Ji, 

1. Support to Kew Ong Yah Temple Vehicular Procession – 8th Oct 

The Ong Yah Temple in Yishun is celebrating its 100th Anniversary this year. As part of their ongoing 
celebrations to commemorate the historic even, the Temple Management Committee of Kew Ong Yah Temple 
arranged for their vehicular procession on 8th October 2024 to make a brief stopover outside our Gurdwara for 
a simple ceremony to mark and further reinforce the close interaction between different religious organisations 
as a component of the inter-religious harmony in Singapore. Arrangements were made to formally receive the 
procession and refreshments and fruits provided to all the participants. The event drew a large crowd from the 
neighbouring flats and was extremely well received. 

             

             

2. Visit from Riverside Secondary School – 22nd Oct  

About 100 students and teachers from Riverside Secondary School visited Gurdwara Sahib on 22nd Oct from 
10am to 12pm. They were given a briefing about Sikhism, its basic tenets and ideology as well as general history 
of Sikhs in general and Singapore in particular, including history of our Gurdwara. They were treated with simple 
snacks and food at the Langgar Hall, where the teachers and students partook in roti-making, including tasting 
their own finished products.  The school authorities feedback has been very positive, and they are looking 
forward to arranging more visits to our Gurdwara. 
 



                     
 

         

 

 

 

 

                   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. Dry Ration Donations to Nee Soon South Residents on Deepavali 

As per past practice, Gurdwara Sahib Yishun donated rations to the needy families in Nee Soon South, with 
each family provided with 80kg each of rice, dhal and sugar in one kgs packets. Such charitable activities are 
only possible through donation of the Sangat. The MC of Gurdwara Sahib Yishun extends our heartfelt thanks 
to all donors who have been actively contributing dry rations every month. May Waheguru Ji bless them and 
fulfil their wishes. 
 
 

4. Yishun Sikhs Family Day @ Sembawang Park – 2nd Nov 

 

After a brief hiatus in outdoor family related activities, especially post-Covid period, a Family Day has been 

organised on 2 Nov 2024 at the Sembawang Park. The organising team has been hard at work in coordinating 

the various activities for this major family event, where there will be entertainment, together with games for all 

ages, prizes and lucky draw; and not to forget the sumptuous food. We look forward to as many members as 

possible coming forward to join our collective merry making. Tickets can be purchased from Giani Angrej Singh 

in Yishun Gurdwara Sahib.  

 

        

5. Programme for November 2024. 
 

A copy of the programme for the month of November is attached. 

 

Yours In Sewa, 

Sewadars 

Gurdwara Sahib Yishun 


